
 

 

August 9, 2024 

 

Mark H. Kluge 

Town Planner 

Town of Grand Valley 

 

RE: Concession Road 8-9 Roll #124000 Town of Grand Valley 

 

Dear Mark, 

 

The Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation (MCFN), Department of Consultation and Accommodation 

(DOCA) submit the following comments: 

The Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation hereby notify you that we are the Treaty Holders of the land 

on which the development of a residential dwelling will be taking place. This project is located on the 

Traditional Lands that were used by the MCFN.  

Therefore, the MCFN Department of Consultation and Accommodation (DOCA) requires that we be in 

receipt of all Environmental Study reports and that a Stage 1 Archaeological Study be conducted on the 

site to determine its archaeological potential and further that the Stage 1 report be submitted to MCFN 

DOCA for review. If it is determined that a Stage 2 is required, MCFN DOCA is expected to be involved in 

the field study with MCFN Field Liaison Representation (FLR) on-site participation.  This study will be at 

the cost of the proponent.  

 

Thank you 

 

 
 

Abby (LaForme) Lee 

Consultation Coordinator, MCFN DOCA- Abby.LaForme@mncfn.ca  

 

Cc: Mark LaForme, Director, MCFN DOCA – Mark.LaForme@mncfn.ca  

Cc: Craig King, Consultation Manager, MCFN DOCA- Craig.King@mncfn.ca  
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